

Onehouse Road, Stowmarket, Suffolk, IP14 1QR

Tel: 01449 613541

Email: enquiries@stowhigh.com
Web: www.stowhigh.com

THE FUTURE • OUR BUSINESS

Ref: KRO.SHT/yr7sciencemuseum

8 September 2023

Dear Families

Year 7 Science Museum – Friday 29 September 2023

We are pleased to inform you that we are running a trip for Year 7 students to the British Science Museum in London.

The trip will take place on **Friday 29 September 2023** and we will be travelling by coach to and from London. We can only take 48 students and there will be a **cost for your child's place of £42**; this is to cover the cost of travel and entry into the iMax Theatre.

Payment will be made via ParentPay and details of this will follow once numbers have been finalised. If you require financial assistance, please contact the Finance Office at finance@stowhigh.com.

The itinerary is yet to be confirmed but will be similar to the one outlined below:

TIME	ACTIVITY
8.15	Meet and register – in bus bay
8.30	Depart
11.00	Arrive at the museum – explore!
12.30	IM ax Theatre – Antarctica (3d experience)
13:30	Lunch
14:00	Time to explore
15.30	Depart
18.00	Arrive at school

If you would like your son or daughter to have a place on this trip, we would ask that you complete the slip attached and return it to the **MAIN SCHOOL OFFICE** by **Friday 15 September 2023.** Places will be awarded on a tombola style basis with names being drawn from a hat. Please note that even if you informed me of your child wanting to go on this trip, last term, you still need to follow the processes above.

Once we know which students are going on this trip, we will then send you further information. If you have questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us at school.







Onehouse Road, Stowmarket, Suffolk, IP14 1QR

Tel: 01449 613541

Email: enquiries@stowhigh.com Web: www.stowhigh.com

THE FUTURE OUR BUSINESS

Yours faithfully

K. Rourke-Beasley **STEAM Coordinator**

Trip to the British Science Museum, London. Please return this slip to the Main School Office by Friday 15 September 2023 to secure your child's place.

Student's name
[YEAR GROUP/FORM]
NameSignature
Please return this completed slip ASAD to THE SCHOOL OFFICE

Please return this completed slip ASAP to THE SCHOOL OFFICE.



